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PURPOSE:   

To utilize The Perkinson Company to upgrade the older Auma actuators to enable Ward Plant contractor to direct 

connect to all valves.  

 

BACKGROUND:    

Currently the Ward Pant is being upgraded electrically and this includes a new control system. Filters 1-4 have 

Auma actuators installed for control of valves. Auma actuators are the standard for Public Services. To interface 

directly to the new control system 16 actuators will need to be modified with new controllers. This will eliminate 

the requirement for a second interface panel. This will also make all actuators the same. This improvement will 

add additional life to the older actuators saving the City money and make it easier for Plants Maintenance to 

troubleshoot if an issue occurs.  

 

 BUDGET IMPACT:  

Funding is available in the 2020-2021 Budget. 

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   

Public Services is recommending that the Perkinson Company be approved as a sole source vendor to supply the 

parts and install the parts to upgrade the older Auma valves to interface directly to new control system at the Ward 

WTP for $60,020.00. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Existing actuators contacts 

 

 
Existing actuator 

 
 

 




